
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

This Week 

April 13th     -  Contemplative Eucharist in the Chapel 10:00am 

April 14th    -  Choir Practice in the Choir Room 7:30pm 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A message from your wardens, Tony, Monica and Vivian: 

We are happy to announce that Bishop Melissa Skelton has appointed the 

Rev. Keith Gilbert and the Rev. Sharon Salomons as our interim 

priests.  Keith will fill a 1/2 time role as priest-in-charge and will focus on 

worship and the administration of the parish.  Sharon will fill a 1/4 time 

position and will focus on pastoral care.  Please join us in welcoming them 

both to our parish community of St. Catherine's! 

week 
to 

 and 

 Keith  Sharon 

A message from  Keith: 

As we begin to work together as Priest and People I want to advise the Parish 

of my working week. I will normally keep office hours on Monday, Tuesday 

and Wednesday mornings. Appointments may also be made for other times. 

Sharon will normally keep office hours alternating Thursdays and Fridays and 

will also be available for appointments and pastoral care visits as needed 

throughout the week.  She will normally be present for two Sundays each 

month.   

 Keith Gilbert+ 

 Interim Priest-in-Charge 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Nations Voices ● 

In April the Coming Home Society is presenting a series of speakers sharing their perspective 

on the contemporary realities and challenges faced by First Nations people. The series will 

take place at St. John’s Shaughnessy over three Thursday evenings, April 14, 21 and 28. 

Additional information and an overview of each evening is posted on the community bulletin 

board in the lobby. 

 

PWRDF Initiative in Cuba 

The PWRDF diocesan unit with the support of Bishop Melissa is 

fundraising to provide for costs of building a rustic greenhouse 

in the Parish of St. Mary The Virgin Church in Itabo, Cuba.   

The greenhouse is part of the Itambverde Project. This 

initiative seeks to increase the production levels of vegetables, 

fruits, flowers and other agricultural products for benefit of 

vulnerable groups of the town.                                               

Project costs are estimated at $8,000 

Interested in learning more. Donation information and contact 

information for the local project coordinator are posted in the 

PWRDF display case in the lobby.  

St. Agnes 

10am – 2pm 

Saturday, April 30 

530 East 12th Street 

 North Vancouver 

 

St. John the Evangelist 

10am – 2pm 

Saturday, April 30 

220 West 8th Street 

North Vancouver 


